
From: Gwynneth Harris   
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 7:16 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Promenade House Clifton Down Bristol BS8 3NE Planning Application S62A/2024/0040 
 
To Whom it may concern 
 
I write in respect of the above application and the outrageous audacity of Stride Treglown to 
even think that this plan would find favour from neighbours and friends of Clifton, and this on 
one of most prime examples of excellent 19th century houses there are in Clifton. 
 
As a neighbour of this corner property apart from the unsightly intrusion to the area at the front 
of this property which would be on view to all to see, we would be further inconvenience due to 
noise and added parking during the day; this would certainly  impinge on our daily life and any 
peaceful enjoyment that it would shatter.  And then the evenings, which will surely happen, this, 
of course will echo the day’s troubles to surrounding peoples and area if you agree this 
application, the disruption to sleep being an added upset, the warmer the weather the more its 
likely to happen. 
 
Please dismiss this application in its entirety without recourse to further amended applications. 
 
I remain 
Mrs Gwynneth Harris 
 




